
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
EPA Environmental Licensing Programme, 
Office of Environmental Sustainability  
EDEN Correspondence  

27/06/2024 
 

RE: Article 8 Notification W0313-01 
 
To whom it concerns,  
 
I am writing on behalf of Sancom Ltd in relation to the above-mentioned Article 8 notice issued 
but the EPA following Sancom Ltd Waste licence application. Please find attached the updated 
Site notice and evidence of its placement at the facility boundary. The revised newspaper 
advertisement has been placed in the Leinster Leader today (27th June 2024) and will be 
published in the next edition due for release early next week. A copy of the newspaper 
advertisement will be upload to EDEN on publication.  
I trust this is to your satisfaction. 
  
If you require anything further please contact me. 
 
 
Yours faithfully  
 

 
Charlotte Lawler Greene 
Principal Environmental Consultant 
On behalf of Sancom Ltd 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

  

                     
 


